Town of Oakfield
Public Hearing Local Law Number 1 of 2009
February 10, 2009

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by Supervisor Dodd.

Present: Supervisor Dodd, Councilmen Veazey, Day, Kabel, Highway Superintendent Dennis, Justice
Graham, Town Clerk Haacke, Zoning Officer Smith.

With the Notice of Public Hearing being read, a brief discussion took place regarding the proof of
compliance laws.

It was also stated that Mr. Dilcher is asking for public water at the park.

Clark Patterson has recommended that the Town start the application process to see if we qualify for
Water District 3.

Supervisor Dodd stated that if this law is passed at the meeting, and then Mr. Dilcher will have to apply
for Engineering Drawings and then a Special Use Permit. It was recommended Mr. Dilcher be referred
to Zoning and Code Officer Thomas Smith for help in completing this process.

Will no further business on this Public Hearing being brought before the Board; a motion was made by
Councilman Veazey, seconded by Councilman Day and carried by unanimous vote to end the Public
Hearing at 6:54 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Melissa Haacke
Town Clerk



